From: C Russell <

Date: August 18, 2021 at 9:39:12 PM PDT

To: Eleanor Manzano < <u>Eleanor.Manzano@redondo.org</u>>

Subject: Redondo Beach Historical Commission - Resignation of Colin Russell

redondo ATTN: Email is from an external source; **Stop, Look, and Think** before opening attachments or links.

Dear City Clerk of Redondo Beach,

I am writing this letter to inform you that I will be moving out of the city of Redondo Beach on September 16th, 2021 and therefore I will be resigning from my position as commissioner on the Redondo Beach Historical commission.

I have already let our chair, Ron Maroko, know that I will be leaving, in addition to the other members of the commission that attended tonight's meeting.

Please let me know if there is any follow up items I may need to complete on my end as I transition out.

It has been an honor to serve the GREAT city of Redondo Beach

Regards,

Colin Russell

Sent from Mail for Windows